
 

 

 

 

 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
 
 
During this time of unprecedented uncertainty, all of us here at 3L2R are concerned about the safety 
and well-being of our families, colleagues and our customers. 
 
Our hearts are with those who have been affected personally by the outbreak of corona-virus (COVID-
19) as well as the many communities around the world that are facing extreme measures in the 
attempt to slow its spread. 
 
Just a friendly reminder that 3L2R Inc. is still open Monday to Friday 8:00 am to 4:30 pm, and are here 
for all your low, medium, and high voltage refurbished electrical equipment wants and needs.  
 
3L2R possesses experience in the design, rental and leasing, repair, purchase, testing and evaluation, 
decommissioning, disposal, transportation, fabrication, modification, and refurbishment of electrical 
transformers, electrical fusing, transformer oil, and electrical distribution equipment and accessories. 
 
However, due to COVID-19 we are taking all the necessary precautions to ensure the safety of our 
employees and customers.  We are asking all customers when picking up orders to please use the rear 
side entrance and remain within the specific perimeters set within our warehouse. 
 
Please be safe and thank you from all of us at 3L2R Inc. for thinking of us with all your electrical needs. 
 
 If we are required to close 3L2R Inc., due to the COVID-19, we will still be open for all your emergency 
needs, you can contact our emergency line at 
(855)-312-3527. 
  
Thank you, 
3L2R Inc. 
 


